
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parking on Finaghy Road North 

 
Parents and guardians are asked to be mindful of our neighbours 
when dropping off and collecting children at the school. 
Unfortunately, we have been made aware of a number of 
incidents in recent weeks in which residents could not access 
their driveways due to cars being parked across entrances along 
Finaghy Road North and in Brenda Park.  
 
Incidents of double parking on the always busy Finaghy Road 
North has also led to the PSNI initiating patrols which could lead 
to fines. 
 
The church car park is open in the afternoons and parents/ 
guardians are asked to avail of this to avoid the congestion if and 
when possible. 
 


